
 

 

 

 

Welsh Amateur Boxing Association 

 

 

Club Child Protection Policy 

Transporting Children or Young People in a Private 

Car 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



Club Child Protection Policy   
Transporting Children or Young People in a Private Car Review Date: Sep 2024 
 

 

Transporting Children or Young People in a Private Car 

 

Best practice is to avoid transporting a child alone. It is recognised that there some 

circumstances were this is unavoidable to enable a child or young person to train or 

compete. If there are no alternatives the following safety measures should be put into 

place: 

 

• The driver should be a member who has undergone a Welsh Boxing DBS check. 

• Parents should be informed of who is transporting the child along with the reasons 

and how long the journey will take. 

• A person other than the driver should talk to the child about the transport 

arrangements to see if they are comfortable about the plans. 

• The driver must ensure they have correct insurance cover particularly if they are in a 

paid position or are claiming expenses. 

• The driver should attempt to have more than one child in the car. 

• When transporting children after a match or training session coaches/volunteers 

should rotate which child is to be dropped off last. Consideration could be given to 

dropping the last two off at one point such as one of their family homes. 

• The driver should have a point of contact and mobile phone should he break down. 

• Ensure that the child knows how and to whom he/she can report any concerns. 

 

 

 

 

 


